
SLTFD  helping  provide
memorable holiday
To the community,

It’s that holiday time of year and the South Lake Tahoe Fire
Department would like to encourage everyone to think of those
less fortunate members of our community. At all the city fire
stations, you can drop off any new or like-new condition used
toys into the Christmas Cheer Barrels. Any donations will be
gratefully forwarded to needy households this holiday season.

Also, the city fire department will again be
handing  out  candy  canes  from  the  decorated
fire truck driving throughout the community.

From Dec. 10 through Dec. 24 each night, the holiday truck
will make its way through specific sections of the city. Here
is the schedule. These scheduled dates will be dependent on
the weather, and may be changed due to driving conditions or
emergency responses.

South Lake Tahoe firefighters hope to see many of you on our
routes this holiday and would like to wish everyone a safe and
joyous season.

Sallie Ross-Filgo, SLTFD
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